
 

 
 

 

TO:  Donald J. Lee Jr., Chief of Police      

 

FROM: Lt. Jim Benkoczy, Commander, Support Services Division 

 

DATE: January 10th, 2017 

 

RE:  FY16/17 GETAC Computer Purchase 

               

 

The Key West Police Department is purchasing 18 GETAC B300G6 13.3” – 1400 NITs QuadraClear 

Display, 4G LTE, Dual-Pass, DVD, GPS model ruggedized computers pursuant to Ordinance Section 

2-797(4)(b) and 2-844(a) as part of our ongoing technology update and enhancement program. This 

will be the fourth fiscal cycle these computers have been purchased for the Police Department. The 

GETAC was chosen over the Panasonic Toughbook after extensive comparative field testing, feedback 

from the patrol officer user group, and recommendation by the City’s IT department. These computers 

continue to meet or exceed the Police Departments and the City IT department’s requirements for 

police in-car computers. 

 

They are being purchased pursuant to Ordinance 2-797(4)(b). The Quote from PCN Strategies reveals 

their price is competitive with two other reliable vendors that submitted attached quotes. (HP and Gov 

Connection) Furthermore, a check by the cities IT department of other authorized reliable vendors, 

local and otherwise, also priced this model significantly above the quoted price.  

The purchase of these computers from PCN Strategies at the quoted prices is fair and reasonable and 

in the best interest of the City of Key West and the Key West Police Department. 

 

 

 


